Newsletter sent 8/10/21

You are receiving this message because you are either an IOHA member or have indicated that you are an oral health champion. If you no longer wish to receive any correspondence from the Idaho Oral Health Alliance, please respond to this email and ask to be removed from our list.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Remember to Register Soon
2021 Idaho Oral Health Summit: This free virtual summit is scheduled for September 24, 25, and October 1, and is sponsored by Delta Dental of Idaho. All oral health champions are welcome. Oral health professionals, medical professionals, community health workers, and educators will all find sessions that meet their educational needs. Free dental continuing education credits will be offered. Please plan to join for part or all of the conference. To learn more about the Summit and to register, visit: https://idahooralhealth2021.com/ Check back for more information about speakers, sessions, and attendee prizes. 

Job Announcement
Delta Dental of Idaho is hiring! In addition to several regional positions, Delta is looking for a manager for Community Outreach – Indirect Care Programs. For more information visit https://apply.workable.com/delta-dental-of-idaho/ 
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